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Reading Reminders

Writing
Writers are learning how to 

write small moment 
stories.  They are learning 
from the masters how to 
get inspiration for ideas. 

Writers are learning how to 
plan across pages and 

write in powerful ways! 

Math 
Mathematicians are learning all about 
number concepts.  They are learning how 
to determine if a number is even or odd.  
Students are learning about place value 
and how to write numbers in different 
forms. 

Science
Scientists are learning all about the states 
of matter. They are learning how to 
distinguish between solids, liquids, and 
gases. 

Social Studies
Historians are learning all about the 
different types of communities including 
rural, urban, and suburban communities.

Readers are having a 
growth spurt!  They are 
continuing to preview 
books before they read.  
Second grade readers are 
learning how the author 
wants the book to be read.  
Should they read in a 
funny voice or a serious 
voice?      

 Breakfast begins at 7:45 
am & school ends at 2:40 
pm.

 We are a uniform school. 
Our uniform is a yellow 
shirt and navy pants or 
skirts.

 Parent engagement is from 
2:45 pm-3:10 pm on 
Tuesdays.

 Second graders should be 
reading at least 20 minutes 

every night.

Contact the teachers:
Ms. Tonnesen: 
stonnesen@psms29.org
Ms. Clarke: mclarke@psms29.org
Ms. Munoz: ymunoz@psms29.org
Ms. Cooper: rcooper@psms29.org
Ms. Souza:  dsouza@psms29.org 
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